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Port	Authority	of	The	Cayman	Islands	(PACI)	
commissioned	into	service	eight	(8)	new	2020	
TICO	Pro-Spotter	terminal	trucks.	These	trucks	are	
specifically	designed	for	terminal	operations	
consisting	of	a	heavy-duty	chassis,	high	weight	
capacity	axle	and	5th	wheel.	With	95%	of	the	truck	
being	galvanized,	composite	material	cab,	all	metal	
dashboard,	additional	safety	lighting	and	driver	
comforts	&	safety	features	will	prolong	the	life	as	
rust	will	be	minimal.	These	trucks	will	provide	
many	years	of	improved	efficiency	for	port	

operations	and	lower	cost	of	operations	for	PACI.	
	
The	truck	replacement	is	part	of	the	multi-year	
fleet	modernization	plan	that	will	continue	with	
additional	new	machinery	in	2019	and	beyond	
to	2023.	PACI	continues	to	strive	to	meet	its	
goals	of	modernizing	its	entire	fleet,	improve	
operational	performance,	lower	operating	costs	
and	provide	improved	comfort	&	safety	for	its	
staff.	
	
	
	
	
About	TICO	
	
TICO	Manufacturing	is	the	quality	manufacturer	of	the	TICO	terminal	tractors,	which	are	
built	“For	The	Real	World”	in	Ridgeland,	S.C.	For	more	information,	please	visit	
www.ticotractors.com.	
	


